
Dear Friends 

 

Greetings 

 

Keeping in view the Corona Virus threat and the subsequent Circulars issued by the Government, We 

are now POSTPONING the International Conference, supposed to be held on on March 20-21, 2020, 

on "Globalisation, Inequality and Exclusion: Plan for Development or Path to Marginalisation", to be 

organised by Department of Economics & Planning Commission Chair, Punjabi University, Patiala, 

Punjab, India. This Conference will now be held in the month of MAY, 2020. Final dates to be 

announced and conveyed later on. Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

Regards  

 

Dr. JASDEEP SINGH TOOR  

Conference Convenor & Assistant Professor  

Department of Economics  

Punjabi University, Patiala 

M: 9501000022 

jasdeeptoor22@gmail.com 


